
ST.FRANCIS’ 

        CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL     12.12.17 

‘As children of God, we care for each other and we  

always try to do our best.’ 

KS2 Carol Service and Infant Nativity Information 

Dear families , friends and parishioners, 

Key Stage 2 Carol Service –tonight at 6.00pm 

We are looking forward to our KS2 Carol Service this evening. The 

children have been rehearsing in church and it will be a very special 

event. Please bring your child to our school hall for 5.30pm. You can 

go to church and get seated; waiting for staff and children to       

process into church at 6.00pm.  As every year, the children will be 

singing a selection of beautiful songs to celebrate Advent. We hope 

to see you all there. Children must come to school wearing their full 

school uniform. Any costumes and props are provided by school. 

The service will last for approximately 1 hour. 

 

Infant Nativity-next Tuesday at 6.00pm 

Next Tuesday (19th December), we will be watching two               

performances of our Infant Nativity. The first performance is at 

2.00pm in church.  Families and friends are all welcome-especially 

any who cannot make it to see the evening performance. The 

evening performance is in church at 6.00pm. Children need to meet 

staff in our school hall at 5.30pm dressed in their costumes.           

Costumes are provided by school and children will come home 

wearing them from the 2.00pm performance. Children will bring 

their uniforms home in a bag at home time on Tuesday. The Nativity 

will last for approximately 1 hour. 

Important Dates: 

12th December: 6.00pm KS2 Carol Service in Church 

13th December: 1.30pm Pre-School Mini-Carols around the tree  

14th December: 1.30pm Christmas Party-party clothes all day 

15th December: Christmas Jumper Day and Carols around the  

    tree starting at 2.00pm (band playing) 

19th December: 2.00pm and 6.00pm Infant Nativity in Church. 

20th December: School Christmas Lunch-every child invited to  

    have Christmas School Dinner £2.20 for junior  

    children. 

21st December: Break up at 1.30pm-no school bus. 


